
 

 

 

The make-up day for faculty and underclass pictures is October 28th in the career center for anyone who missed 

pictures on Tuesday the 20th.   

 

The honor roll letters have been mailed to your homes.  If you were on the honor roll all four marking periods 

last year and you do not receive a letter by tomorrow Tuesday, please come see Mrs. Spellman ASAP.  Please 

do not wait till the day of the breakfast, this is very important.  The breakfast for grades 9 & 10 is October 13th, 

and the 11th & 12th grade breakfast is Thursday, October 20th.  

 

The Southern Emporium in Room 1-2 sells helium balloons and homemade candy! Stop in and check us out!! 

 

The first disc golf club meeting is today, Monday 10/3/16 after school in room 8-11. The club is open to all 

students in all grades.  

 

Reminder to all potential Model Congress members, your essay must be turned in to Mr. Klos in room 

109 by the end of the school day on Wednesday. 

 

The Variety Show is finally here!  Bands, singers and instrumentalist will be showcased on the Southern stage.  

In addition, illusionist Sklyar made a prediction on Friday, 3 days before the show and locking it up in a box 

which will be on display in the 9/10 office.  Come out to the Variety Show on Tuesday, October 4th at 7 pm to 

see if he is correct when the box is opened and his prediction is revealed.   

 

Attention all seniors:  There will be a Financial Aid Seminar for parents and students on Thursday, 

October 6, 2016 at 6:30 PM in the Auditorium.     
  

Any boy interested in becoming a member of the boys swim team should attend an informational meeting on 

Tuesday, October 11th in room 4-4 at 2:30 pm.  

 

The Southern Regional Community Education Program is offering SAT Prep Classes this fall.  

Registration forms are available in the Guidance Office.  Classes begin October 24th. 
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